

CHITTENANGO CENTRAL SCHOOLS

Michael A. Schiedo, Superintendent 1732 Fyler Road, Chittenango, NY 13037

Telephone: 315-687-2840—Fax: 315-687-2841

Michael Eiffe, Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 687-2854-Fax: 687-2851

Scott Mahardy, Assistant Superintendent for Business 687-2846-Fax: 687-2845

Jason P. Clark, Director of Special Education/PPS 687-2844-Fax: 687-2851

Chittenango High School Derek Sajnog, Principal 687-2900-Fax: 687-2924

Chittenango Middle School Tom Piatti, Principal 687-2800-Fax: 687-2801

Bolivar Road Elementary Arnie Merola, Principal 687-2880-Fax: 687-2881

Bridgeport Elementary Mary Farber, Principal 687-2280-Fax: 687-2281

Lake Street Elementary Benjamin New, Principal 687-2980-Fax: 687-2981

Food Services Wendy Swift, Manager 687-2866-Fax: 687-2861

Transportation Al Sgroi, Director 687-2870-Fax: 687-5823

Maintenance Jeffrey Martin, Supervisor 687-2863-Fax: 687-2861

December 5, 2013

Dear Community Members,

As you may be aware, Ms. Hyland was involved in a tragic car accident early yesterday morning. It is with heavy hearts that we share with you, Ms. Hyland passed away this morning. It is with indescribable sorrow that we, as a school family, begin to cope with the loss of one of our finest teachers. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Ms. Hyland's family and the entire Chittenango Central School community. Without exception, Ms. Hyland was loved and adored by our students, staff and everyone she came in contact with.

In our efforts to support one another in this unthinkable tragedy, we have gathered our crisis team at both the middle school and high school. Additionally, we are prepared to have counselors from across the district and outside the district to provide help with the grieving process for students and staff. Now, or in the weeks and months to come, please let us know if there is anything we can do to help support you or your loved ones.

This is an extremely sad time for the Chittenango Central Schools family and our community.

Sincerely,

Mike Schiedo, Mike Eiffe, Scott Mahardy, the entire Administrative Team and the Board of Education